
 

 

 

                                        October 10, 2023 

 
Ignacio Alvarez,   
 
 
It is the distinct pleasure of the Florida, Fraternal Order of Police and its members that work and 
reside in District 6, like you, which encompasses Miami Dade County; to congratulate you on 
our official endorsement of your candidacy in 2024 for the position of Sheriff of Miami Dade 
County. Congratulations! 
 
It is always refreshing to see a candidate with a genuine support for law enforcement and the 
citizens of this county. Moreover, your experience as a recently retired Major of the Miami Dade 
Police Department, make you uniquely qualified for the position of sheriff. Your extensive 
knowledge having served in the administration of that department and even administering 
budgets, training, operational support to all areas of Miami Dade County, and serving as the 
Chief of the Town of Miami Lakes Police Department further serves to show the citizens of 
Miami Dade County that you are indeed the right man for the job!  
 
As a business owner and attorney, you have also shown an exemplary standing in supporting 
the men and women of law enforcement in South Florida all the while running a successful law 
firm. Your tireless work ethic and integrity leads us to believe our support is best placed with 
you.  
 
Because of your moral integrity, the support you have shown the law enforcement community, 
and the citizens you served over a multi-decade career in law enforcement, we take this 
opportunity to let you know you can count on OUR continued support. Miami Dade County 
would be lucky to have someone of your calibre as part of the driving force in this county to 
better the lives of its citizens.   
 
Thank you for the opportunity to support your candidacy and we look forward to working closely 
with you in the years to come. 
 
Good Luck and God Bless You! 
 
Warm Regards, 

 
 
 
Al Palacio, Director, District 6 
Florida Fraternal Order of Police 
786-299-7542 

Al Palacio 


